
 
 
 

 
 

Town Board Meeting Notice  
 
 

Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the Southampton Town 
Board will not be meeting in-person.  In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 
202.1, the Tuesday, May 12, 2020, Town Board meeting will be held at 1:00 p.m. via 
videoconferencing, and a transcript will be provided at a later date.  The public will have an 
opportunity to see and hear the meeting live and provide comments.   
 
To view or participate in the Town Board Meeting, please go to: 
http://southamptonny.iqm2.com/citizens/default.aspx 
 

• If you wish to view the live meeting only, please do not join the Zoom 
meeting. Please click on the “Live” link at the top of the page once the meeting 
begins. 

 
• If you Do Not wish to speak during the live meeting, but would like to submit 

comments for the public record, please email to: 
townclerk@southamptontownny.gov 

 
• If you wish to speak during a public hearing or public portion please use the following  

link information to join the Zoom meeting, either via computer, tablet, or smart 
phone: 

 
 Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83598270001?pwd=bnRmNFYrcVRPSEJiclUvZER0QytGUT09 
 

Meeting ID: 835 9827 0001 
Password: 656760 

 
You can also call into the Zoom meeting at 1-646-558-8656.   

 
Please check the meeting agenda posted on the Town Clerk’s website for further information 
regarding the items to be considered by the Town Board.  
 
On the afternoon of May 12, 2020, approximately five minutes prior to 1:00 p.m., log in 
with your computer, tablet, smart phone, or telephone.  You will then be placed on hold 
until the meeting starts.  
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